
ANNOUNCING THE NEW CHIEF OF POLICE! 

 

 

After 22 years of unwavering dedication and exemplary service with the NBPD, Acting Chief 

Dave Miner has been named the new Chief of Police for the Newport Beach Police Department! 

From his early days as a Police Officer to his critical roles as a SWAT Officer, Detective, Patrol 

Sergeant, Crime Suppression Unit Sergeant, Professional Standards Unit,  Patrol Lieutenant, 

Support Services Lieutenant, Detective Lieutenant, Deputy Chief of Patrol/Traffic, Deputy Chief 

of Detectives, and most recently, Acting Chief of Police, Chief Miner’s career has been marked 

by unwavering commitment, excellence, and leadership. 

Chief Miner’s journey is a testament to his commitment to public service, his deep 

understanding of law enforcement, and his passion for ensuring the safety and well-being of our 

community. His extensive experience in various roles within the department has not only 

equipped him with a well-rounded perspective on the challenges we face today but also 

instilled in him a proactive approach to community policing and innovative problem-solving. 

We are excited about the future under Chief Miner’s guidance and look forward to continuing 

our mission of keeping Newport Beach safe. 

 


